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I live in Colorado and have enjoyed raw milk for the last 4 years and for the last 2 have
milked my own goats. I strongly oppose the regulation of raw milk and think that the
proposed regulation #2777,Dept of Argriculture 2-160, should be disapproved. People should
not have to jump through hoops to obtain nutrient dense, healthful food. I think it is sad
that the government doesn't think that it's citizens have the sense to make a basic decision
as to whether a food is safe to eat or drink. Raw milk is a very small scale industry and is
well monitored by the farmers and the people who choose to drink it. Keep you fingers out of
peoples milk and we will all be healthier and happier. Try saving people from unhealthy
habits like cigarettes. Oh yeah. They have the right to choose how they kill themselves.
Hmmmmm !
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